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I would like to submit the suggestion that it is ludicrous to have teachers that aren't
Christian at Christian schools. 
 Firstly I can't imagine why they'd want to be there in the first place.
   Secondly how can they offer any relevant advice to their Christian students if they don't
know the word of God? 
 Impossible.
As far as students go they shouldn't refuse any students who are willing to abide by the
rules of the school.

kind regards
Mrs. Lyn Nowland




